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Notice of Public Meeting for Input on Sequoia Park 
Denton Civic Center, March 21 at 6 p.m. 

 

DENTON, TX, March 13, 2019 – The City of Denton Parks and Recreation Department is 

hosting a meeting for public input on Sequoia Park and the potential for new developments in the 

park that could be considered as part of the future Parks master plan. Sequoia Park is a 5.5 acre 

neighborhood park located at 1400 E. University Dr. with a 0.41 mile concrete trail. 

 

The public meeting will be held on Thursday, March 21 at 6 p.m. in the Community Room at the 

Denton Civic Center, 321 E. McKinney St. 

 

A staff representative from the Parks and Recreation Department will be on site to provide 

information and receive input. Residents unable to attend are welcome to submit input via email 

to Gary Packan, Director of Parks and Recreation at gary.packan@cityofdenton.com or call (940) 

349-7460. 

 

 

Contact: Gary Packan, (940) 349-7460, Gary.Packan@cityofdenton.com  


